
November 17, 2021  

 

Salt Lake County Council 
2001 South State Street 
Room N2-200 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-4575  
 
Re: Interest in CUWCD Board Position 
 
Dear Council Members,  

I am writing to indicate my interest in an appointment to the board of the Central Utah Water 
Conservancy District. CUWCD is an incredibly important entity that has a large effect on much of the 
State. I feel that I have something unique to contribute to that Board. 

Through my decades of experience in municipal finance I have developed expertise that could be very 
helpful to the board in the area of financial best practices and the issuance of debt. In addition, my 
nearly 20 years as a member of the board of the Utah Association of Special Districts gives me unique 
insight into the legal underpinnings and operations of water districts in Utah. While on the UASD board, 
I authored pamphlets that are provided to new board members of all districts in Utah, explaining to 
them their role and responsibilities. 

I have been a member of several boards over my career and feel that I understand the role of a good 
board member – which is to help set policy and direction, measure performance, and challenge 
management when appropriate without crossing the line into micro-management. 

With my fast-approaching retirement, I will have the time to effectively serve on the CUWCD Board, 
giving it the attention it deserves. It would be my intention to be a very active and involved board 
member.  

Thank you for considering my interest in an appointment to the board of this important entity. 
Attached, you will find my resumé. Please let me know if you have any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jon Bronson 

  




